
Special Thanks to:A New Café Space Thanks to You!
After months of praying, planning, and painting… 
We are pleased to announce that the new Cornerstone
Café is open for our students! What started as a
discussion with both our students and students from the
high school, who don’t attend, about what they would like
to see at Cornerstone; became a newly remodeled
Cornerstone Café. Students wanted a place to talk, have
coffee, do homework, and play board games away from
the busier and more energetic areas of the building. They
were looking for something with a coffeehouse feel, and
we were able to deliver! Through the financial support of
many of our faithful donors, a grant from the
Elizabethtown Rotary Club, and hours of volunteer
support we have finished the project and the students are
loving it! We serve specialty coffee and hot chocolate,
and have enough space for students to connect over
coffee, complete their school assignments, and play
games together. Thank you!
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Look Who’s New to Cornerstone this Fall!

Name: Rodney
Role: Middle School Program Volunteer
Work: Retired, and previously he had worked for Harley Davidson
in York doing everything from repairing to building motorcycles.
How did he come to Cornerstone?:  His church volunteered at
Cornerstone for a cleaning day and he heard that we were looking
for volunteers for our Middle School program.
Favorite Cornerstone Activities: Playing pool with the students
and spending time with them in the skatepark.

Name: Tristan
Role: Student in our Middle School Program
How did he come to Cornerstone?: His friend, Wes, brought him to
Cornerstone.
Favorite School Subject: Mathematics
Favorite School Club: He is in the process of starting and leading a
new school club.
Favorite Cornerstone Activity: Spending time with his friends and
TWiG (our lesson time).
Favorite Cornerstone Café Drink: Pumpkin Spice Latte

Name: Jennifer Gibson (AKA Jenn)
Role:  On Staff at Cornerstone as the Coordinator of Girl’s
Programs and Communications
How did she come to Cornerstone?: Jenn has been doing youth
center work for 4 years and heard Cornerstone was hiring full-
time, so she decided to apply for the job.
Favorite Cornerstone Café Drink: Mocha Caramel Latte
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Most of us know the popular “Lean on Me” song by Bill Withers. There's
no doubt this song hit high on the charts because it hits deep in our
hearts. We really do all need somebody to lean on. That’s why
Cornerstone is pleased to announce our new parent support group
“Foundations”; which will take place on the second Wednesday of each
month, beginning November 8th, from 6:30-7:30pm.

Each season of our lives brings with it new challenges. Our children are
living in a world that is very different then the one we grew up in. This
group will seek to serve student families, by providing information and
tools they can use, as well as a space to share with others who are in a
similar stage of life about the challenges they face. I’m so excited to see
how God will use this group, to make a difference in Jesus’ name!

“Bear one another's burdens, and so fulfill the law of Christ.”                     
- Galatians 6:2

Jonathan Weatherholtz
- Coordinator of Family Ministires

Foundations - Parent Support Group

Lock-In or Bail-Out Event
On November 3rd, Cornerstone will host it’s second annual Student
Lock-In event. In addition to the Lock-In, we will have members of our
board of directors, staff, volunteers, and supporters from the
community “Locked-In” and making phone calls to their family and
friends to help financially support Cornerstone by “bailing them out”
and making a donation to the ministry. Our goal is to raise $33,000
during this one-day event, which would make it the second largest
fundraising effort of the year. 

Cornerstone is a ministry to the Middle School and High School
students of our community, and serves over 200 students each year. If
you would like to give to Cornerstone and help us reach our goal, you
can send your donation in the envelope connected to the newsletter, or
visit our website at www.CornerstoneEtown.org. Thank you!

Jim Bush
- Executive Director
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Contact us at:

Office@CornerstoneEtown.org

717-367-0000

Elizabethtown, PA 17022
95 South Wilson Avenue

www.CornerstoneEtown.org

Hours:

Friday 3 - 10pm

Office Hours
Monday - Thursday 10am - 3pm
Friday & Saturday by appointment

Youth Hours
Monday - Thursday 3 - 6pm

>> In this Issue
A New Café Space Thanks to You!
New People at Cornerstone this Fall
Foundations - Parent Support Group
Lock-in and Bail-out Fundraiser
Event 

>> Check out our Wishlist

If you would like to start receiving our
newsletter electronically please let us know at

Office@CornerstoneEtown.org

Cornerstone Youth Center
95 South Wilson Avenue
Elizabethtown, PA 17022
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